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Bryce Schurr

Director of 

Regulatory Affairs
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2121 Saskatchewan Drive

Regina, Saskatchewan

S4P 3Y2

Telephone:
(306) 777-2224

Fax:  
(306) 791-1457 / (306) 565-6216

Internet: 
document.control@sasktel.sk.ca
12 April 2002

Via Electronic Mail and Facsimile

Ms. Shirley Soehn

Executive Director-Telecommunications

Canadian Radio-television and

  Telecommunications Commission

Ottawa, ON

K1A 0N2

Dear Ms. Soehn:

Re:
Public Notice CRTC 2001-37 - Arrangements for Release of Price Cap Review Decision

Saskatchewan Telecommunications (SaskTel) has received letters from Bell Canada and TELUS Communications Inc. (TELUS), both recommending that the Commission follow a process of advance release of the PN 2001-37 decision to parties to the proceeding.  SaskTel prefers the option of a "virtual lock-up" to accomplish the advance release of the Decision.  Should the Commission determine this is not appropriate, SaskTel supports the recommendation advanced by Bell Canada and TELUS of a physical lock-up at a site or sites determined by the Commission. 

Yours truly,

[original signed by B. Schurr]

Bryce Schurr

Director of Regulatory Affairs

/hfm

cc:
CRTC Public Examination Rooms (Regina and Winnipeg)


Interested Parties to PN-01-37
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